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Key Dates

TD Days Thursday 15'and Friday
2"d September.

Monday 5" September (First Day
Back Term 12022)

Wednesday 19" October (Lastday
of Term1)

OPEN NURSERY

Tuesday 20" September — Open Nursery 3pm-
3.30pm

Thursday 13t October — Open Nursery 3pm-
3.30pm

Tuesday 8" November — Open Nursery 3pm-
3.30pm

Wednesday 14th December — Nursery Nativity
followed by refreshments 1.30pm - 2.30pm

BOOK LIBRARY

This will begin during the
first couple of weeks in
September. We change your
child’s library book once a

week. If your child enjoys the
nursery library you can also
join the local library in town
to borrow books to share
with your child.

There are people to help with a variety
of situations which parents and children
face. We all need support at times!

If you need support or advice please
speak with us as we can put you in touch
with various professionals to help such as,
the children's centre, parent support
advisor, health visitor, speech and
language team, toddler groups and
community teams and support
opportunities.



https://www.sussexoakleaf.org.uk/
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TheNursery Team are :- Mrs Hollands and Mrs Scott (Teachers)
Mrs Walker, Mrs Humphriesand Mrs Andrews-Morelli (TAS)

Mrs Harding will be coveringin the nurseryon a Wednesday afternoon.

TA Cover Teacher
Mornings Wednesday
Afternoons

Teacher Teacher

o Please make sure your child has a named bag with a couple of spare
changes of clothes, nappies (if they use them) and wipes.

o Please ensure your child comes into nursery in a clean nappy.

o Please ensure your child has a named water bottle.

e Lunchboxes need to be named.

e Please hand any inhalers into a member of staff.

e Your child will need a coat and closed toed-shoes in nursery.

Please let us know if you change address Please play games with your child, build
or any of your contact details change. and construct, draw, colour, paint and
most importantly of all talk with your child

and encourage their language development.
It is essential you contact us every-day

your child is absent for whatever reason. If you would like some activities to try at

home we can give you some ideas from our
‘Chatting with children programme’l
You must be contactable during the time
your child is in nursery. If you can't be
contacted we will phone others on your list
of contacts.

All these things will support your child to
reach age appropriate attainment and the
ability to communicate verbally will
minimise frustration and upset.

We are currently showing prospectivenew children aroundfor places in

January.If you know of anyonelooking for a nursery place, please ask them to
getin touch.

Nursery Contact-Tel: 01722335849

Email: nursery@woodlands.wilts.sch.uk




